
Hurricane Policy for Boarding Patients 

In an effort to ensure the safety of your pets, Sunshine Animal Hospital has a policy in place for all 

animals boarding at our facility during hurricane season. 

Sunshine Animal Hospital requires at least three contacts in order to board your pet with us this 

hurricane season. In the event of a hurricane warning, we will contact these people to discuss pick-up 

and evacuation plans. If deemed necessary one of these contacts must be able to pick up your pet 

within two (2) hours of notification. 

Please list the names and phone numbers of your emergency contacts: 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

________ (initial) I have notified these people that they are to act in this capacity.       

 _______ (initial) SAH Kennel/Veterinary Technician 

 

Unclaimed Pets- 

In the event of a voluntary evacuation we will make every attempt to secure your pet at this facility. We 

cannot guarantee staff will be present for animal care. 

In the event of a mandatory evacuation, we will make every effort to safely secure or evacuate your pet. 

Any transportation, medical costs, and boarding fees will be charged to you. We cannot guarantee safe 

transport or boarding of pets during mandatory evacuation. 

Failure to claim your pet prior to evacuation releases Sunshine Animal Hospital of all liability pertaining 

to the transport and boarding of your pet during the evacuation. 

Owner’s Name:  

Owner’s Signature: _____________________________________________________            Date:  

Owner’s Phone Number: ________________________                      SAH Technician: _______________ 

 


